
 
 

 

Application of Enhanced FMAP 

  
On September 20, 2021, the Division received full approval to utilize the enhanced Federal 
Medical Assistance Percentage (FMAP) funds for HCBS rate increases effective July 1, 
2021. Services approved for HCBS rate increase are: Group Home (GH), Individualized 
Support Living (ISL), GH/ISL Registered Nurse (RN) and Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN), 
and Personal Assistance.  
  
The Provider Memo provides details about the approved rates and the Division’s strategy for 
distribution of funds. If you have any questions, please contact your Provider Relations 
Vendor Service Coordinator.  
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/distribution-hcbs-enhanced-spend-plan-rate-increases

